


 
 
We hope this helps with your request.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Grant Webster 
Information Compliance Officer 
 
INFORMATION ABOUT THE HANDLING OF YOUR REQUEST 
 
ACC handled your request for information in accordance with the provisions of the Freedom of 
Information (Scotland) Act 2002. Please refer to the attached PDF for more information about your 
rights under FOISA. 
 

 










